
EXHIBIT VIII-P 
 
 

CONTRACTOR ELIGIBILITY VERIFICATION LETTER 
 
 
              
 
 
 
August 1, 20     
 
 
Lucia Smead (Teri Davis) 
STATE OF COLORADO 
Department of Local Affairs 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 521 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE:  CDBG/HOME  # 
 
Dear Lucia (Teri): 
 
The                     (GRANTEE)                is considering the following prime contractors and subcontractors 
for our CDBG project. Please verify that these names do not appear on GSA's "List of Parties Excluded 
from Federal Procurement or Non-procurement Programs". 
 
 
 

(Firm Names and Addresses) 
(Include ALL Names and Addresses in one letter) 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Responsible Administrator 
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